ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL

SHORT LIFE WORKING GROUP ON POLITICAL MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS

CUSTOMER SERVICES

16 March 2017

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM SLWG AND REPORT FOR COUNCIL

1.0 INTRODUCTION

1.1 At the last meeting of the SLWG, Members asked officers to prepare a report for submission to the April 2017 Council meeting which captured the discussion and recommendations made by the Group. The attached report and appendices are submitted for consideration.

2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS

2.1 The Short Life Working Group is asked to approve the attached report and associated appendices for submission to Council on 20 April 2017.

3.0 DETAIL

3.1 At the meeting of the Short Life Working Group held on 17 January 2017, Members agreed the following:-

The Short Life Working Group requested that officers draft a final report with options around the three discussed models and also to make reference to the frequency of meetings that officers look at ensuring that for the area models, in particular area committee meetings that the school holidays for Easter and October are avoided and also to make reference to the Islands Task Force and Rural Affairs with a series of recommendations for the Council.

3.2 The attached report and associated appendices provide the information requested for consideration and approval prior to being submitted to the Council meeting on 20 April 2017.

4.0 CONCLUSION

4.1 The attached report and rkp eTj 6.52383423 0 Td (n)Tj 6.5238342323 0 Td (d)Tj 6.52331543 0

- 5.2 Financial none
- 5.3 Legal none
- 5.4 HR none
- 5.5 Equalities none
- 5.6 Risk none
- 5.7 Customer Service none

Douglas Hendry **Executive Director of Customer Services**2 March 2017

Policy Lead: Councillor Dick Walsh

For further information contact: Charles Reppke, Head of Governance and Law (01546) 604192

APPENDICES

Appendix 1 – Report with recommendations and associated appendices.